
> Hello,
> 
> We received the letter in the mail about the zoning bylaw amendment ZBA 04 2022. (possible building in 
front of arena) We are curious how many units going in?  
> 
> Also it looks to be a potential walk out patio on the second floor that would directly look into our 
backyard privacy space located at 6 Timberwalk trail (Lot 2). please state our concerns as we’re not sure if we 
can attend the virtual meeting on may 18.
> 
> 
> Thanks kindly,
> 
> Homeowners Adam and Abbey Guenther.
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